Resources to Equip, Empower & Encourage SUPERVISORS

HELLO, LIFEWORKS SUPERVISORS!

Happy Wednesday! In this newsletter, we'll cover:

« Save the Date: Student Work Week 2023
+ Oasis App for Faculty and Staff
« LifeWorks Supervisor Survey Raffle Winner

SAVE THE DATE: STUDENT WORK WEEK 2023

We're hosting Student Work Week during April 10-14! This year's Student Work Week events
include trivia, an awards social, fresh fruit Friday, and more. We can't wait to share more soon!

The nomination form for student LifeWorks awards is officially open. Awards include:

* Wayne Rollins Work Awards
o Cathy Simpson Customer Service Award
e Chief Moore Awards for Outstanding Student Employee

Click the button below to nominate a student employee before the March 31st deadline!

Nominate a student here!

OASIS APP FOR FACULTY AND STAFF

The Office of Diversity and Inclusion and the Human Resources Department has partnered with
Oasis Mental Health Application to provide well-being resources and support through the Oasis
app which is currently available at no cost to all faculty, staff, and students! The Oasis app offers
daily affirmations, a campus hub, general well-being tips and strategies, and a resource library of
self-care and mental health topics for you to explore. We hope that this will be a valuable resource
for you and your work with student employees in your campus workplace!

You can find the app in the Apple Store and the Google Play Store by searching for “Oasis Mental
Health." Once downloaded, use your Berry email to sign up. If you have any questions, technical
issues, or would like to provide feedback, please email team@oasisapp.com

LIFEWORKS SUPERVISOR SURVEY RAFFLE WINNER

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey! The winner of the raffle is..... Tonya Conway!
Congratulations, Tonya! We'll deliver your Jersey Milk Applewood Smoked Gouda to your office
later this week.

As always, you can find previous newsletters and training videos in the Supervisor Resource
Center by clicking the video below. If you have questions, please reach out to the LifeWorks staff
at lifeworks@berry.edu or call extension 2244.

Visit the LifeWorks Supervisor Resource Center

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

2277 Martha Berry Hwy NW
Mount Berry , GA | 30149 US

This email was sent to .
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=LIlV2uSs2EWyZmlVWV-HFCG3vLeKRq1OrMv5JH9HH51UQTcxME00VFFYSDU2V1FPVEE5TjFRNUFHTy4u
mailto:team@oasisapp.com
https://www.berry.edu/ppd/lifeworks/supervisor-resource-center
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1834757/1788034.311429250/
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/smapff/64b0e9d2261201cc0c5ea09cfe5c9213
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1834757/1788034/?v=a

